
Madrona Board Report  

Parent conferences were a success, over a 75% turn out; 

teachers truly appreciate this time getting to know families.  

We also had our annual Holiday Thanksgiving Meal; we 

decorated our lunch room, had classrooms sing, and enjoyed 

the many families who joined us that day.  In addition, we 

raised over $3000.00 through our Book Fair…we are all so 

excited for the new books coming our way as a result.  Our 

Madrona Sparrow assembly is on December 4th at 12:50; the 

sparrow is a Madrona student and is very dear to our hearts.  

Our current fund raisers are Dutch Bros. cards, and a 

HOLIDAY STORE; our ultimate goal is to purchase a class set 

of Chromebooks.  We will also be having our Winter Music 

Program on December 16th.  Cheers to all of the wonderful 

happenings at Madrona Elementary. 

                                  

 


